

To our dear friends of the Dolomites,

as you surely know, electricity makes up a significant proportion of a ski area's management costs, not only regarding the operation of lifts but also regarding related activities such as snow making or ski slope preparation.

Unfortunately, to date the energy market has not yet stabilized permanently, although we're confident we can enjoy the 2024/25 winter season as normal.

However, we want you to make the most of your time in the Dolomites. We don't want to disappoint you if we have to close slopes or lifts due to unexpected increase in energy costs. To ensure you have the latest, most accurate information about the ski slopes and lifts, we'll let you know about any scheduled closures in advance. Please check the page https://www.dolomitisuperski.com/en/Open-lifts regularly, especially before buying your skipass.

We wish you peaceful, fun-filled days on the Dolomites' slopes.